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          March 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Applicant 

 

Thank you for your expression of interest in the post of Head of Art at Dulwich Prep London.  

We enclose a comprehensive pack detailing requirements as laid out by the Department of 

Education’s Safer Recruitment Guidelines. 

 

Please find enclosed: 

 

1. The Application Form and Explanatory Notes about completing the form and the recruitment 

process. 

 

2. Job Description. 

 

3. The School’s Safeguarding Policy. 

 

To be considered for the post, please return the correctly completed application form no later 

than Tuesday 23rd April 2019.   

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Michael W Roulston 

 

 
  
 

 


